
 

 
News from Commissioner Jeffrey C. Riley & the  
    MA Department of Elementary and Secondary Education 

On the Desktop – January 10, 2022 

Extension of Mask Requirement 

Dear Superintendents, Charter School Leaders, Leaders of Collaboratives, Leaders of Approved 
Special Education Schools, and Assistant Superintendents, 

Please see the attached message extending the mask requirement through February 28, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeffrey C. Riley 
Commissioner 


